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Hasbro is honored to be the recipient of DirectWomen’s inaugural Ruth Bader Ginsburg Board Diversity Award 2022. This award honors a corporation that has served as a leader in the effort to achieve board diversity.

 

Diversity has always been part of Hasbro’s DNA and more than 50% of Hasbro’s Board is diverse. DE&I at Hasbro is part of an integrated approach that spans across the entire business to ensure there’s not only representation within the organization, but
also that teams are given the tools and resources to consider DE&I in all they do. Hasbro is deeply committed to fostering a culture where team members are valued, respected and empowered to bring their most authentic selves to work every single day.

 

“At Hasbro, we celebrate the power of a diverse, equitable and inclusive business to bring about positive change in the world,” said Mary Beth West, Hasbro Board member. “We believe a diverse Board with rich, varied perspectives generates the best ideas,
which in turn helps us ensure our consumers and fans are reflected in the products and experiences that Hasbro has to offer.”

 

Hasbro accepted the Ruth Bader Ginsburg Board Diversity Award at the DirectWomen Sandra Day O’Connor Board Excellence Luncheon on October 14, 2022 in New York City.
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